Objection to DA/506/2023 at 50 Dunalban Avenue, Woy Woy

1.There is also no assurance of the retention of the magnificent and healthy Jacaranda on the south west corner of the property. Given the urban heat crisis facing the Woy Woy peninsula, the Greener Places Strategy and NSW Government recommendations, this tree offers enormous aesthetic value and amenity not just the residents of 50 Dunalban Avenue but the entire surrounding community.

2. I am concerned that there is no indication of replacement trees for the established palms (possibly native Bangalow) which may be removed to make way for the extension. 

Hopefully this can be updated on the SEE and the Greener Places Strategy enacted
